
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As we approach the end of our school year, our PSHE topics in Year 6 considers how our bodies change and 

develop as we grow and how babies are conceived. It is now a statutory requirement for all children of 

primary age to be taught Relationships and Health Education.  This policy is available on our school website. 

On 15/6/21, we will be starting this series of sessions. One of which will be a lesson on sexual reproduction. 

This is not a part of statutory PSHE education and parents have the right to remove their child from these 

lessons following a discussion with the Year 6 teacher or PSHE lead, Mrs Smith. 

Under normal circumstances, we would invite you to attend a parent’s meeting, but due to COVID 

restrictions, we are currently unable to do this.  

If you do not wish your child to participate in the sex education lesson, please contact school to discuss this 

further.  

Many thanks, 

 

 

 

Mrs S Smith 

PSHE lead and co-ordinator  

 

 


